WILLIS JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL

"Home of the Firebirds"

401 South McQueen Road • Chandler, Arizona 85225 • (480) 883-5700 • Fax (480) 883-5720

October 2, 2019

Dear Willis Families and Community Members,

I am writing to respectfully request that you consider supporting Willis Junior High School through the Arizona Public School Tax Credit program. The donations we receive through tax credit help us provide a wide variety of educational experiences and supplemental activities to our Willis students.

This support is a critical component of our budget and it is truly a significant need during the 2019-20 school year. Currently, our General Tax Credit Account (funds not designated for a specific club, sport, or organization) is just over \$3,000, substantially short of what we will need to get through the school year. Among other things, these funds are used to support club sponsorships, music and the arts, character education programs, field trips, athletics, tutoring, and other extra-curricular events. In addition, schools can now use tax credit funds to purchase capital items, such as technology.

To take advantage of the tax credit of up to \$400.00 for married couples, or up to \$200 for singles, go to the Chandler Unified School District web address, http://www.cusd80.com/taxcredit. You will then be able to select "Community Member" or "Junior High Parent" for more information and donation links/directions. You may donate to a specific club, or activity, or simply select "WJHS GENERAL / UNDESIGNATED TAX CREDIT." Please note that you may donate any amount up to the maximum allotted for your tax status.

Thank you, in advance, for your consideration.

Jeff Delp Principal